
Michael’s and Fraser’s West End weekly
surgery #dundeewestend

Our weekly West End surgery takes place again today at 3.30pm prompt at
Blackness Library.

All welcome and no appointment is necessary!
Following the recent election, we will be reviewing surgery arrangements in
the coming weeks to cover more West End venues and will keep residents
updated.
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Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 9 MAY 2022

Greenmarket (access road) – closed approximately 100m from junction with
South Marketgait for sewer connection from Monday 25 April for 2 weeks.

Hawkhill (Blackness Avenue to Bellfield Street) – closed eastbound from
Thursday 5 May for 3 days for CityFibre works.

Blackness Road (Peddie Street to Annfield Road) – 3 way temporary traffic
lights from Wednesday 11 May for 4 days. This includes Blackness Street
closure with local access from Annfield Street and Rosefield Place being left
turn only for CityFibre Works.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Scottish & Southern Energy Networks Glenagnes area Cable Investigation Scheme
– rolling overnight (8.00pm to 6.00am) temporary traffic lights on Ancrum
Road, Logie Street, City Road, Scott Street and Glenagnes Road from Monday 16
to Wednesday 25 May. Temporary traffic control on Glamis Road (Ancrum Road to
Balgay Park service road); Balgay Road (at Logie Avenue) and Logie Avenue
(south leg) closed from Monday 23 to Wednesday 25 May.

Riverside Drive (at Airport) – off‑peak (9.30am to 3.30pm) temporary traffic
lights on Friday 20 May for Department of Transport road sensors replacement
work.

Rosefield Place – closed from Monday 23 May for 2 weeks for Scottish Water
work.
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Congratulations card!
The Dundee Liberal Democrat councillors would like to thank our good friends
Lewis and Wings for the super congratulations card they sent us!

First anniversary celebrations of
Victoria Gardens today #dundeewestend

Today sees the first anniversary celebrations of Victoria Gardens – all
welcome!

More details at www.facebook.com/events/666042974697015 :
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Many thanks!
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The results of yesterday’s Dundee City Council election will be known later
today.

Dundee Liberal Democrat candidates would sincerely like to thank everyone for
their support yesterday and for their warm welcome on the doorsteps.

We are very grateful to residents and also to our many volunteers who helped
the campaign.

We will continue to work hard for everyone in the city and do our best for
all local residents we represent on Dundee City Council – thanks again!
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